
HB 1672 -- Federal Seizure Proceeds

Sponsor:  Fuhr
 
Currently, a law enforcement agency involved in using the federal
forfeiture system under federal law is required each fiscal year
to acquire an independent audit of the federal seizures and
proceeds therefrom and provide the audit to its governing body,
the Department of Public Safety, and the Office of the State
Auditor.  This bill removes the audit requirement and requires
the law enforcement agency to file an annual report by January 31
regarding federal seizures and proceeds for the previous year
with the department and the auditor’s office.  The detailed
information that the report must contain is specified.
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